
Roger Ludlowe Middle School 

 

New Student Orientation 
Please join us for a special orientation for newly 

registered students to Fairfield Public Schools who will be 

attending Roger Ludlowe Middle School 

When:  Friday, August 23rd 11:00am-12:00pm 

Where:  Roger Ludlowe Middle School (please meet your 

counselor in the main lobby) 

**We will walk you through your class schedule and 

answer questions! 

Please RSVP to the RLMS Counseling office (203-255-

8343) starting on Monday, August 19th 


